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Dear Committee Members,

I ask people I meet around the sunshine Coast and Northern Brisbane when
they last saw a Koala, because I love them and really want to find them.
Lots of people say "I haven't seen a Koala in years. They use to be
...." and they go on to say where they use to be but after the
development we haven't seen any. This is happening in so many areas. We
are destroying their habitat and they have nowhere to go. We have to
protect what is left of our native vegetation. There isn't another solution.

I ask all of the committee members when was the last time you saw a Koala?

I urge you to support the protections to their fullest extent. There is
a way wildlife and people can share a successful and prosperous future.
It is our shared duty to find it.
Yours sincerely

Kylie Jones
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